PRE-APPLICATION PUBLIC CONSULTATION

PROPOSED RESIDENTIAL DEVELOPMENT
LAND AT COOMBE HILL

An application for outline planning permission is being prepared.

The development at Coombe Hill will include up to 150 dwellings
and associated infrastructure including new vehicular and
pedestrian accesses, play/amenity space, drainage and
landscaping.

The Council has resolved to grant outline planning permission for
up to 40 dwellings on part of the site. The new application is for a
comprehensive scheme including the part where the Council has
previously resolved to grant permission.

A public consultation event has been arranged when the consultant
team will be available to discuss and receive feedback on the
proposals.

Please join us at the following venue:

Committee Room
Norton Village Hall
Old Tewkesbury Road
Norton

GLZ 9L

Tuesday 3rd December 2019
2.00 - 8.00pm
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The Complete Development Solution
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